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Comments: Dear Forest Managers,

Based in the DEIS report | would prefer no expansion of Grand Targhee Resort. | realize that there have been
issues with parking and flow of traffic, so some changes may be necessary for safety and comfort of patrons. |
would support the changes necessary to manage people flows more efficiently and safely within the present
boundary. | do not support boundary expansion of any sort. | do not support the restaurant development on top of
any of the high peak and hills at the resort. | value the original Forest plan that was set in place in the 1990s. |
value protected view sheds, public lands and wildlife habitat over any expansion of ski slopes, guest facilities and
venues. Thank you for considering our future generations in your final decisions.

Sincerely,

Erika Eschholz



